
Doing Business at Pacific Northwest 
National Laboratory (PNNL)
RICHLAND CAMPUS CONSTRUCTION

The Pacific Northwest National Laboratory is one of the Department of Energy’s leading centers 
for scientific discovery in chemistry, data analytics, and Earth science, and for technological 
innovation in sustainable energy and national security. As a Department of Energy Office of 
Science national laboratory, we are dedicated to competitively procuring our supplies and 
services to the best of our ability in a cost-effective and timely manner as well as supporting 
DOE’s small business goals. In this session of the PNNL Small Business Program Seminar Series, 
Doing Business with PNNL, come learn about the upcoming planned construction projects at 
the PNNL-Richland campus and find out how to better do business with PNNL. Experts from 
Acquisitions, Construction Management, Subcontract Management and Environment, Safety 
& Health will be on hand to present valuable information regarding requirements, security 
infrastructure, and the Hanford Site Stabilization Agreement to better prepare you and your 
business for partnering to be a construction prime or subcontractor with PNNL.

Thursday, January 27, 2022

8:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. PST

ZOOM REGISTRATION

A SEMINAR SERIES SPONSORED BY THE 
PNNL SMALL BUSINESS PROGRAM

https://pnnl.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItduiurjgjHp59d0Su2u57umpsAXqyWMM

